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From the Dispatch Department 

 

From the Fire Department 

The emergency warning sirens are tested the first Saturday of every month at noon, 
the siren will run for one minute.  Our Village has three sirens located throughout the 
Village, one is on the roof of the Fire Department, one is on Chapek Drive and the 
other is on a building at Northeast Regional Sewer Department.  These sirens are used 
to mainly inform the public of any tornado warning in Cuyahoga County.   

 

Residents: 

If you are not in our SwiftReach system and would like to be, you can either use the 
SwiftReach portal on the Cuyahoga Heights Village Website on the Police page or 
contact Dispatch Supervisor Barb Cash at the Police Department directly at 216-883-
6800. The SwiftReach system is used to notify our residents and businesses, by 
telephone, of any emergency situations that may occur in Cuyahoga Heights. The 
telephone numbers you supply the Police Department are kept strictly confidential 
and are not given out to the public.  

 

On March 3rd firefighter Pete Panizzutti and Lieutenant Steve Harris 
took part in the Fight for Air Climb to benefit the American Lung 
Association. Each firefighter climbed 42 floors (802 stairs) of 
Cleveland's Terminal Tower in full turn out gear and air tanks. 
Congratulations to both men for completing this fundraising event. 
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